
Weatherby Home Owners’ Association 
20816  104th Street SE 

Snohomish,  WA  98290 
 
 
 
 
January 06, 2006 
 
 
Dear Neighbor, 
 
Since last October when Conan and I became actively the sole representatives of the HOA we 
have recognized we need help. We need your input and assistance! 
We are asking once again for volunteers, as of the first of the year we need to elect the following 
officers of the Association: 
 
Board Members: 
 

President of the Board of Directors:   Conan Hansen  through 2007 
Board Chair and designated Representative  Will Wolff through 2007 
President:      Empty  through 2006 
Vice President:      Empty  through 2006 
Secretary/Treasurer:      Liz Wolff through 2007 

 
We also need desperately the following Member Committees: 

Architectural Control:     3-5 members 
To evaluate requests from Home Owners for additions, new construction, fence approvals etc. 
This group will control what kind of personality our property values and neighborhood will take 
on  in the future and how well we maintain our home values. 

 
On a lighter note, The Hansens and Wolffs would like to hold a pot luck, maybe a traveling pot 
luck night so we can all get to know one another a little better and develop a greater sense of 
community. 
 
Therefore, anyone with thoughts and comments please help us help you in these endeavors. You 
can call and leave a message at the Wolffs 360.805.1589 regarding the Pot Luck Night.  
 
We will have the financial reports and some other issues to discuss at our annual meeting, which 
will be held the third week in March 2006. Time and Place to Be Designated 
 
Yours, 
 
Conan and Will 
Weatherby Home Owners’ Association 
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